
From the Water Department  

Action Required 
 

The Village of Norridge needs your help in identifying what type 
of water service line is being used to provide your home with 
water as part of the Lead Water Service Line Replacement 
Program. 
 

COMPLIANCE IS MANDATORY – YOU MUST EITHER 
SELF-REPORT OR CONTACT US TO MAKE AN 
APPOINTMENT BY AUGUST 1, 2022. 
 

The survey is easy to complete and  
can be done online.  Just scan the    
QR code!  
 

You can also visit 
www.villageofnorridge.com 
and from the home page  
click on “Lead Water  
Service Line Replacement  
Survey” 

 
Or, call us at 708-453-0800, ext. 5346 to set up an 
appointment with our Water Department to inspect your service 
line and complete the required questionnaire. 
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